Waterbury Weekly
August 26, 2019

Dear Waterbury School Community,

The staff and | welcome your child to Waterbury School, and we are looking forward to working with you
during the school year to ensure that your child has a happy and productive school experience. | am
excited about being the principal of Waterbury for another year and look forward to meeting each family
during the school year. Please look for me around the school or stop by the office the next time you are at
school!

We had a great first week back. It's a close call as to who was more tired: the students, the staff, or Ms.
Stalzer and me! Our first few days have been filled with procedures, establishing expectations, and
getting to know the students. We have several new “Wildcat” families this year, so if you are unsure of
how we do things, please ask your child’s teacher or give the office a call.

There are several ways to keep up to date on what is happening at Waterbury. Every Monday, the
Waterbury Weekly, our school’s newsletter, is posted to our school’s webpage
https://waterbury.esd20.org/for-parents/school-news. My twitter account, @WBPrincipal, also
highlights school activities. In addition, parents and guardians are always welcome to attend school
events or volunteer for one of our PTO sponsored activities.

The staff and | are looking forward to another great year!
Dr. Debbie Guzan
Principal

Arrival & Dismissal Procedures

Thank you to all the families who have returned their child’s dismissal information sheet. Your child's
safety is our number one priority. Also, upon arrival and dismissal times, please be respectful of our
community by not parking in or blocking private driveways. If you have any questions or concerns about
any of the new traffic procedures sent home last week, please give the office a call!

JArrival

Dismissa]

R/
e

Bringing a Lunch from Home?

If your child is bringing a lunch from home, it would be very helpful if you included a drink in the lunch
bag. Many students are using their water bottle for lunch, and we have had to look for a few lost water
bottles these first few days. If you pack a drink in the lunch bag, the water bottle can stay in your child’s
classroom during lunch and recess. Also, please put your child’s name on the outside of their lunchbox
and water bottle. This will help us find misplaced items easier. Thank you in advance for your
cooperation!
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